
A YES! vote on Question 3 will prevent cruel treatment of 
animals in Massachusetts by ending the practice of cramming 
farm animals into cages so small they can’t turn around or 
stretch their limbs.

A  Y E S !  V O T E  O N  3 :

• �Prevents animal cruelty. Voting YES! on 3 will stop these cruel 
practices and protect animals from these abuses. It’s cruel and 
inhumane to cram animals into cages so small they can’t turn 
around or extend their limbs.

•� �Promotes responsible farming. Voting YES! on 3 will help 
promote responsible farming. That’s why it’s been endorsed by 
more than 100 Massachusetts family farmers and the United Farm 
Workers.

• �Improves food safety. Voting YES! on 3 will eliminate inhumane 
and unsafe products from the Massachusetts marketplace. These 
cruel practices are abusive and increase the risk of food safety 
problems like Salmonella, which is why the Center for Food Safety 
endorses a YES! vote on Question 3.

• �Implements commonsense protections for animals,  
the environment, and food safety. Question 3 is a moderate 
measure supported by Massachusetts veterinarians and farmers 
and would cost only about a penny per egg. That’s why big egg 
buyers are already starting to go cage-free - including McDonalds, 
Walmart, and Burger King.

United Farm Workers



A YES! vote on Question 3 prevents cruel treatment of animals 
in Massachusetts by ending the practice of cramming farm 
animals into cages so small they can’t turn around or stretch 
their limbs, and will remove inhumane and unsafe products 
from the Massachusetts marketplace.

Massachusetts family farmers 
and the MSPCA support YES! on 
3 because proper treatment of 
animals is better for farmers. 
From McDonald’s to Walmart, 
retailers are switching to cage-
free eggs— it’s the right thing to 
do at the right cost.

Paid for by Citizens for 
Farm Animal Protection. 
For more information, 
go to www.ocpf.us.

For more information, visit:

@StopCrueltyMA
YesOn3.com

Protect consumers. Prevent animal cruelty.

VOTE

“Voting YES on Question 3 

is the right thing to do for 

Massachusetts!”


